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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     #12-2020 
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 5, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to reject sole bid for Annual Ocean Regulatory Buoys and Navigation 

Signs Contract and authorize rebidding 

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission authorize the rejection of the sole bid for 
Annual Ocean Regulatory Buoys and Navigational Signs Contract and authorize rebidding 
at a later date. 
 
Background 
This project is for installation and maintenance of regulatory buoys and navigational signs 
in the navigable waters of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
On May 30, 2012, a single a bid, in the amount $36,465, was received from American 
Underwater Contractors, Inc. for the work.  Upon review, staff discovered that the bid 
submittal was incomplete and did not contain pricing for all the bid items.  Staff is 
recommending the single bid be rejected and project re advertised for bidding at a later 
date. 
 
Resource Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this action 

 
 
 
 
 
Prepared By:  Mehrdad “Mike” Fayyaz, P.E., Assistant City Engineer 
 
 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


